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I am opposed to this code change. The city has a terrible track record when it comes to regulating
sanctioned camps and I know there are promises to do so with these proposed camps, but I do not
believe them. Take the Forgotten Realms and Hazelnut Grove camps as shining examples of a lack
of rules and regulations with city-sanctioned camps. Therefore, given the poor track record of the
city regulating sanctioned camps, I am opposed to putting more of these camps in neighborhoods,
especially East county.
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